
                                     

  

                                                

  

  

  

  

 Circular No. SGS/2023-24/0036                                                             Date: 13/01/2024   

    

   

Dear Parent,    

Namaskar!   

  

We hope this message finds you well. As we gear up to resume offline classes after the winter 

break on January 15, 2024, we would like to inform you that from now onwards the normal 

winter timings will be followed   

  

PN to Kindergarten- 10:00 am to 1:30 pm  

Grades 1st to 8th -   8:30 am to 2:50 pm.  

  

Additionally, we would like to bring to your notice that the following upcoming Saturdays 

will be working for students.  

  

1. February 3, 2024  

2. February 24, 2024  

3. March 2, 2024  

  

PA- 4 examination which was postponed for grades 5th to 8th will be conducted on 16th 

January 2024  

  

We would also like to inform you that the PTM is scheduled on January 20, 2024. Time slots 

will be shared by the class teachers soon.  

  

  

Warm Regards  

Sparsh Global School  

  


